
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Clerk to report to the Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee on the 
Department’s participation in the Targeted Local Hire Program. The report should discuss 
the possibility of filling elections-related positions though this program.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


